Frilling, Tara

From:

Ward Mazzucco <wjm@danburylaw.com>

Sent:

Friday, May 08, 2015 4:33 PM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

High taxes are driving residents from Connecticut and making life difficult for all business owners and workers. It is time for the legislature to cut spending, lower taxes, and balance the budget. Let Connecticut again become the land of fiscal prudence.

Ward Mazzucco <<u>wjm@danburylaw.com</u>> 44 Wood Road Redding, CT